
 

                 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 9 December 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer  
 
As you know all the children have been practicing Christmas Carols overs the last few weeks with  
Mr Young and we are pleased to invite you to join your child to sing on Tuesday 17th December 
2019 from 3.15-3.45pm in the small school playground, weather permitting.  
 
We would love for your child to take part in this whole school community event and so please 
complete the permission slip below to allow your child to stay at school.  Please ensure your child 
has warm clothes and a warm coat and to help everyone get into the holiday spirit your child can 
bring tinsel or a Christmas hat. 
 
The children have been dedicated to learning the words and melodies of the 5 carols which are:- 
Jingle Bells, Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer, Away in a Manger, We wish you a Merry 
Christmas and O Little Town of Bethlehem.  
 
It is anticipated that the concert will be finished at about 4 p.m.  Your child will need to be 
collected from the hall by an adult. If you are not able to collect your child then it is 
important to let us know who they are going home with. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 13th December at 
the latest. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Melindar Kaur 
HEADTEACHER 
To: Mrs Smith, Cloudside Junior School. 
 
I give my permission for my Child _____________________________ Class _____ 
to take part in the Cloudside Carols on Tuesday 17th December 2019. 
 
I will arrange for my child to be collected at the end of the event by ________________. 
 
Signature ___________________________________________________Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
 


